

Mr. Bobby Hart
May 27, 1937 - January 21, 2018

Bobby Hart, 80 of McCalla formerly of Albertville Died Sunday January 21, 2018 after a period of declining health. Visitation will be Wednesday January 24, 2018 from 6:00 pm till 8:00pm at Adams Brown Service Funeral Home. Funeral Services will be held Thursday at 2:00pm at Adams Brown Service funeral Home with burial at Marshall Memorial Gardens.

While Mr. Hart was still in High School he was called up with the Alabama National Guard and served during the Phenix City Civil Disturbance in 1954. He attended the Citadel and graduated from the University of Chattanooga. He served as a Marshall County Deputy Sheriff for Sheriff Warren Jones. Later, he served as Police Communication Officer at the Tuscaloosa State Troopers post. He retired from HHC, 31st Dixie Brigade Alabama Army National Guard with the Rank of Sergeant First Class. Awards include Army Commendation Medal, Army Achievement Medal, Phenix City Civil Disturbance Medal and the Expert Infantry Badge.

Mr. Hart was an avid reader and a student of history, especially the War Between the States. He enjoyed researching the war and visited many battlefields and historical sites. He actively supported area sports including boxing and football.

Mr. Hart was preceded in death by his companion of many years, Joyce Bunch, and his parents Rex and Eva Hart. He is survived by his children Brent, Beverley, Helen, and Marvin. He has four grandchildren and four great grandchildren. In lieu of flowers, friends are encouraged to donate to your local Hospice Care unit.

Cemetery

Events

JAN Visitation

Marshall Memorial Gardens

3364 Alabama Highway 205 Albertville, AL, 35950

24

06:00PM - 08:00PM

Adams Brown Service Funeral Home 6906 US Highway 431 South P.O. Box 488, Albertville, AL, US, 35950

JAN Service

02:00PM

25

Adams Brown Service Funeral Home 6906 US Highway 431 South P.O. Box 488, Albertville, AL, US, 35950